
November 7, 2023 

 

Dear Parent and Guardians, 

We have just been informed that MySchoolBucks App will be charging a $2.50 Fall 2023 

Program due to rising costs.  

Beginning next week, some parents in the district will see a Fall 2023 Program Fee of $2.50 at 

their next transaction made on MySchoolBucks App. This fee will be charged only in connection 

with the first payment made during November & December 2023. 

 

Like many other businesses, operational costs to deliver the MySchoolBucks platform and 

related services have increased. The Fall 2023 Program Fee is intended to help offset increased 

costs while continuing to provide the highest levels of technology, security, and privacy to 

parents and administrators using our service. The fee also helps to cover increased costs 

associated with our commitment to providing personal, live customer service to your staff and 

parents, without the school district incurring any unbudgeted costs. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Darang 
Food Services 


